Good Samaritan News
Sunday, July 13th

Pastoral Visitation of Bishop Jennifer - Today!

We are delighted to have Bishop Jennifer Baskerville-Burrows here today! After worship, we
will gather in Parish Hall to hear about Bishop Jennifer’s trip to Brasilia as well as bundle
pencils for the Fast Track program at Brownsburg Schools. Our Bishop’s Committee will also
be meeting with the Bishop today.

Community Meditation - July 15th

Join us this Tuesday, July 15th at 6:30 p.m. in the Prayer Room. If you are curious about
beginning a meditation practice, this is the perfect place to start. Contact Jan Byars for more
information (peaceisjlb@agmail.com).

Brownsburg Farmers Market Non-Profit Night - July 17th

Have a few hours to serve? We need a few more volunteers for our booth at the Brownsburg
Farmers Market Non-Profit Night this Thursday, July 17th. Contact Jennifer Moore for more
information (jenmo72@comcast.net).

Grief Support Group - July 17th

The Grief Support Group will meet this Thursday, July 17th at 6 p.m. in the Prayer Room.
This is a change from the usual meeting day. The Grief Support Group is for anyone
experiencing any type of loss. Contact Tom Davis with questions (Tom1202@yahoo.com).

Spiritual Resilience Group - July 17th

The Spiritual Resilience Group meets this Thursday, July 17th at 7 p.m. in Parish Hall. This
group is for anyone who has experienced trauma related to religious settings and controlling
religious cultures. Contact Amy Harrison with questions (amysparks.harrison@gmail.com).

Good Sam’s Foodies - July 19th

Join the Good Sam’s Foodies group for a meal at China’s Best here in Brownsburg this
Saturday, July 19th at 5 p.m. Please RSVP by adding your name to the signup sheet on the
table near the bulletin board or by contacting Rita O’Connor (roconnor235@gmail.com).
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Donuts with Grownups - July 20th

Our second Donuts with Grownups is next Sunday, July 20th at 9 a.m.! Our theme this time is
gratitude. We are inviting some special guests to join us. Contact Barbie Russell for more
information (barbie@churchthatserves.org).

July Health Focus: UV Safety Month
For the month of July, the Parish Nurse Council is highlighting UV Safety Month. UV or
ultraviolet radiation is invisible to the naked eye, but can damage DNA and cause sunburns.
Practice sun safety year round with three simple steps: seek shade when appropriate, wear

sun-protective clothing, and apply a broad-spectrum, water-resistant sunscreen with an SPF of
30 or higher. For more information and resources, please see the flyer on the bulletin board.

All of this information and much more can be found in our weekly eNews!
Ways to access the eNews:

On our Facebook page at facebook.com/churchthatserves

or
Signing up for the newsletter at churchthatserves.org/newsletter

or
Contacting the church office at admin@churchthatserves.org
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